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"Protect the Creation; Praise the Creator"

Can you believe it is
almost October?!

Seemingly we are settling into a bit of a flow and routine for our days here at school; I certainly
hope you are find the same at home. It is difficult to believe that the official start of Fall has
arrived and that next week will bring the beginning of October.

Below is information for this evening's virtual parent meeting for band. If your child is in grades
4-8 and interested in band, please be sure to take part beginning at 7:00 pm.

A reminder that this Sunday, September 27th, Holy Spirit Parish and School will host the
Annual Diocesan Mass Celebrating Disabilities Awareness Month. This will be the 10:30 am
Mass. Please join us.

Beginning on Tuesday, September 29th, we will be hosting the Design for Excellence Visiting
Team assigned to us for the final step of our re-accreditation process. On Friday, October
2nd, we have an 11:30 am dismissal from school due to the conclusion of the self-study.
There is NO afternoon Extended Day on that Friday.

1st Trimester interims will go home on Friday, October 9th. For students in Grades 3-8 who
have a 75% or below, a paper interim will be sent home. Please be sure to make use of the

https:


Parent Portal to check in on how your students are doing. If you have questions about your
login credentials, please contact Mrs. Laclede (llaclede@holyspiritflames.org).

Monday, October 12th is a NO school day for everyone.

A few words about emergency drills. As you might imagine the policies and procedures
surrounding the regular drills that we do here at school (fire drill, tornado drill, etc.) are looking
just a bit different. The purpose of the drills is, of course, to develop a bit of muscle memory as
to what we do and where we go for various emergencies. For now though, we have been
asked to not have all of the children exiting the building at once for a fire drill or crouching
together one on top of another in the hallway for a tornado drill, etc.

Rest assured, we are still practicing those drills, just in small groups for right now. Currently,
we are in the thick of the all of the fire drills we are required to do during the first month of
school. During each week set groups are exiting the building on particular days at particular
times. We will build on that going into next month when the days/times/groups become more
random.

All of the other drills we are required to run will also take place just in modified versions.

The first PTO Spirit Day is scheduled for Thursday, October 22nd. The monthly Spirit Days are
opportunities for students to come to school in their official spirit gear instead of their uniform.
Please remember that acceptable spirit gear are those items that were purchased via the PTO
Spirit Gear Store.

Before we know it the Student Council sponsored Spirit Week will be here (week of October
26th)! Please watch for information on all of the fun to come in the next couple of weeks. I
highly encourage everyone to participate as fully as possible in the various dress-up days and
activities.

Enjoy the weekend!

-Maureen Ashby
Principal

Required Symptom Screening
Questionnaire

We continue to work on an App for the daily health screening. Students must continue
to arrive at school each day with a paper copy of the completed form. We are asking for
the paper copy for now as trying to manage emails from families at the start of each day
is not workable or practical for the staff.

Required Symptom Screening Questionnaire - 8.27.2020

https://files.constantcontact.com/21fd037a001/b2ac1a75-c211-459d-985d-98e4c9df7830.pdf


Band Parent Meeting
Information

Band - Lesson and Tuition
Agreement

Parish Happenings!

https://files.constantcontact.com/21fd037a001/153e670e-3a19-466c-ace8-db46b3fdece6.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/21fd037a001/c45d4cdc-0715-4979-9baf-66c15aed1103.pdf


Community Happenings!



FAMILY FOLDER

The following flyers may be found in the folder
labeled "September 24, 2020" on the website.
For your convenience, some flyers are
repeated.

Family
Folder

School Flyers:

1. Box Tops/Amazon Smile/Harris Teeter Rewards

Parish Flyers:

1. Blessing of the Animals
2. Middle and High School Youth Ministry Kick Offs
3. 40 Days for Life
4. Knights of Columbus Soccer Challenge
5. Illuminated Rosary
6. Voting

Community Flyers:

1. St. Paul VI High School Open House opportunities
2. Cub Scout Flyer
3. Pope John Paul the Great High School Open House information

https://www.holyspiritflames.org/family_folder/september-24-2020/

